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21st April 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Class 4NG will be attending an exciting sports tournament next week on Friday 28th April.   
 
Information about the event is below: 
 
Dodgeball Event - 28th April - Hollybrook School 
 
Yr 4 event - 1:15pm - 2:45pm 
 
Teachers will be escorting the children from this year group to and from Hollybrook, and 
although we hope to be back in time for the end of the school day, these things can and 
sometimes do overrun, so we will be back as soon as possible. 
 
If you think you may be available on this date to volunteer, please do let us know on 
info@wordsworthprimary.co.uk. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Miss Hastings 
Year 3 & 4 Phase Leader 
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